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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Symptomatic Households 

I appreciate this is a worrying time for parents, carers and staff members, however 

would assure you that the school has all the relevant procedures in place to keep 

everyone as safe as possible in the current circumstances. We are following the 

protocols and advice of Scottish Government, Public Health Scotland, NHS Tayside 

and Perth & Kinross Council.   

We require all families to continue to play their part in remaining vigilant and 

continuing to act responsibly to ensure the health and wellbeing of all families in our 

community, including our staff who also need to be able to feel safe in the workplace. 

Based on current advice, your child(ren) should attend school as usual unless they, 

or someone in their household, develop symptoms in which case they, including 

siblings, must not come to school and you should arrange for testing to take 

place before they return to school.   Further information is available at NHS 

Inform and on the enclosed leaflet.  Please keep us informed of your child’s safe 

return to school date. 

The only exception to this is for people who work at the 2 Sisters factory in Coupar 

Angus. In this case, whole households have been asked to self-isolate as a 

precaution until 31 August. 

Mrs Sarah Burke 
Headteacher 
 
Ruthvenfield Primary School  
Ruthvenfield  
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It is only possible to share a pupil’s personal information with their own parent or 
carer. Protocols and guidance are in place to ensure confidentiality and anonymity 
for those affected. 

Further information for parents/carers is also available on Perth & Kinross Council’s 

website: www.pkc.gov.uk/coronavirus/schools  

End of day arrangements 
P1/2 parents/carers – Please socially distance in the front playground to collect the 
children at the end of the day. 
 
P3-7 parents/carers – Please socially distance in the side playground to collect the 
children at the end of the day, or let the children know if you wish them to meet you 
in the car or to walk home.  Thank you. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Burke 
Headteacher 
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